
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Happy New Year! 
 
IMPORTANT CLASSROOM INFORMATION 

Day One will be closed on Wednesday, January 1st, in 

observance of the New Year’s Day holiday. On the 2nd and 

the 3rd, there will be no preschool but Day One will be 

open to fulltime students only. Finally, on Monday, the 6th, 

preschool will resume and we will start talking to the 

children about Epiphany! The children will be spending 

the week following the star as the wise men did so many 

years ago. We will finish our Nativity unit and turn our 

attention to winter and all things cold. 

Speaking about the cold, parents, we ask that you check 

your child’s cubby to make sure that there are plenty of 

cold weather clothing like jackets, sweaters, and socks 

because we attempt to take the children outside on a daily 

basis. Take this opportunity to check the sizes of your 

child’s clothing because the children outgrow their clothes 

quickly. We are also in need of plastic grocery bags for the 

classroom. 

We would also like to thank all parents that were involved 

during this transition period for several of our new 

students into our classroom. We understand that change 

can be difficult and appreciate all of the patience it takes 

while we are learning more about the unique needs of your 

child. 

Our monthly, parent chapel will be on Wednesday, the 

22nd, at 11 AM with lunch to follow in the classroom 

immediately afterwards. 

On Friday, the 24th, Day One will be closed for a teacher 

in-service day. 

 

 

GLORIA DEI SPECIAL EVENT 

On Sunday, the 12th, starting at 11 AM, Gloria Dei invites 

you to learn more about what we believe about baptism 

and the parents’ role as the primary faith-formers in their 

home. Through interactive experiences, the whole family 

will gain a stronger understanding of what God is doing 

through baptism, and the beginning of one’s pathway. To 

register or for questions about this baptism class, contact 

Andee Hasty at AHasty@gdlc.org. 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 

 December 30 & 31 – No Preschool (Fulltime 

students only) 

 January 1 – Day One Closed – New Year’s Day 

holiday 

 2nd & 3rd – No Preschool (Fulltime students 

only) 

 6th – Preschool Resumes & Epiphany 

 12th – Baptism Marker Experience @ 11 AM 

 22nd – Parent Chapel @ 11 AM 

 24th – Day One Closed – Teacher In-service 

 Week of 27th to 31st – National Lutheran Schools 

Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rejoice always, pray continually, give thanks in all 

circumstances; for this is God’s will for you in Christ 

Jesus. ~1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 
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